
                                                                                
 Sunday 4th November H.C. 
             
9:30am: Rev Susan Doughty  

 

Sermon: “Jesus, Our Great Love”  
 

Scripture Readings: Ruth 1:6-8  (p. 188) 
 Mark 12: 28-34  (p. 718) 
 

Next Week: Sunday 11th November 
 

9:30am: Mr. David Beck 

TABLE TENNIS                                                                    
Held in the Church Hall each                  

Thursday afternoon from 1:30pm to 

4:00pm at a cost of $2 a week. Bats, balls and   

afternoon tea are provided and new players are 

most welcome. It is a social/semi - competitive      

afternoon with the emphasis on fun, friendship and 

fitness. The air conditioning in the hall makes it 

comfortable, whatever the weather!                                

Contact Barry Irrgang - 8552 2756. 

NAME BADGES                                                                                         

It would be of great help to new 

folk, as well as those who can’t  

remember names, if we were all to 

wear name badges. If you would like one, please 

contact  Jill Sprigg on 0438 333 442.                             

Cost: $8.00 standard, $10.00 magnetic. 

                           

                       November 11th 2018                                   

Ruth 3:1-5, 4:13-17  Hebrews 9:24-28 

Psalm 127 Mark 12:38-44 

  

                          

5th November - Pip Schmidt 

7th November - Christopher Wright 

9th November - Ruth Keith 

10th November - Doris Lush 

10th November - Leon Parsons 

 

10th November - Grant & Christine Dixon  

BAPTISM & MEMBERSHIP:                                  

If you are interested in either                  

Baptism or becoming a member of 

the Uniting Church (Adare) please 

see Rev. Susan Doughty.  

Tuesday 6th November 

No Manse home group today.                                       

Please see Foyer  

Noticeboard   

                   VICTOR HARBOR MEN’S SHED                                                                                                                                              

           The Victor Harbor Men's Shed is       

           open Tuesday, Wednesday & Friday, 

from 9.30am till 3.30pm. Held at the Men’s Shed 

site on Martha Close, all men are  invited to learn 

a new skill, fix or make something or just to chat 

over a cuppa. Contact Dennis  Williams               

(0413 006 307) or Dean Wickham (0423 629 820). 

ANNUAL CONGREGATIONAL MEETING 25th 

NOVEMBER.                                                                  

Reports are required for inclusion in papers for 

AGM by today!! Please provide a typewritten report 

to Secretary, Anne Craig for inclusions with other 

relevant documents. Nominations are required for 

the positions of  Chairperson and Secretary of the 

Congregation, and for 2 representatives to                    

Presbytery, at least 2 weeks prior to the Meeting.   

RIVERLAND DRIED FRUIT                                                

Order forms are now available in 

the foyer and hall. Please return 

them with payment to either Bernice 

or Wally Humphrys or the Church Office no later 

than Sunday, 11th November. Unfortunately pears 

are unavailable. Your order will be available for            

collection on Sunday, 25th  November. Please ring 

Bernice if you have any queries or wish to place 

an order & can’t return it by the due date.                        

(8552 5558 or 0439 383 584) 

MEMORIAL SERVICE   The memorial service for 

Ronda Richardson will be here at Adare Church 

on Sat 10th November at 1:30pm. 

ADARE DAY FELLOWSHIP   

Meeting in the Church Hall on 
Wednesday 7th November at 1:30pm.  
DVD with Bob.  All welcome.  

Kelvin Johnson passed away on Thursday 1st              

November, we will miss him. His funeral will be 

Monday 5th November at 3pm. Our love and                

condolences to his children and family. 



  

Sunday 4th November 

Minister: Rev Susan Doughty 

Phone: 8552 3199 Mobile - 0408 837 819                                            

Email - minister.adare@gmail.com  

Susan is available Thurs - Tue each week 

Pastoral Families Coordinator:                                              

Meredith Koch - 0428 256 296 

Tuesday, Thursday & Friday  9:30am - 12:30pm                                                                                  

Phone: 8552 8377  Email: info@adarechurch.org.au                                            

Web: adarechurch.org.au                                              

What have you given up, or changed, or 

let go of for the sake of love? Love is  

always an act of grace...not the falling in 

love of new romance but the living in love 

of long term relationships and true 

friendship and acts of grace that mean 

you put another person before your own 

needs or wants. 

Love is usually redemptive...bringing life 

and hope to the person who receives it 

and somehow life and hope to the person 

who gives it. 

Ruth gave herself to Naomi, Jesus gave  

himself to us. We don’t deserve the love 

that is given to us, it is pure gift and            

always grace. 
 
   Susan   

Tune in to 87.6FM and enjoy a vibrant 

mix of  contemporary Christian music,                

encouragement and positive practical 

talk on real life issues. 
Sunday 4th November                                               

Prayer Group...3:00pm - Church                                       

Tuesday 6th November 

Prayer Group...8:00am - Church                              

Men’s Shed...9:30am - Martha Close                      

Adarables...2:00pm - Church                                      

Wednesday 7th November 

ABC Bike Riders...8:00am - VH Yacht Club              

Men’s Shed...9:30am - Martha Close                         

Thursday 8th November                                                                                         

Nursing Home Service...10:45am - Ross Robbie 

Table Tennis...1:30pm - Church Hall                          

Friday 9th November                                                      

Men’s Shed...9:30am - Martha Close                             

Footloose Playgroup...10:00am - Church Hall                      

AVAILABLE TODAY 

SOUTH COAST CHRISTIAN                                    

COMMUNITY CARE                                                                                       

TODAY, Sunday 4th November                                             

Thank you for your ongoing support. The pantry is 

short of tins of spaghetti and baked beans,                

vegemite and jams, tins of mixed vegetables, and 

‘stew’ type meals, rice and sugar would also be 

appreciated. Donations of cash also greatly                 

appreciated. Please pray for our work, for the  

people we meet, and that we might be able to 

share the good news of Jesus.      

Many thanks, the Volunteers at South Coast  

Christian Community Care Office. 

B.E.E.’S CHRISTMAS CHEER  Tuesday 

20th November, 2:30pm at VH Golf Club.  

Tickets are $25 and include delicious    

afternoon tea, a Christmas gift, quizzes, door 

prize, a prize for Best Christmas Outfit, a raffle and 

a good time. 

Tickets available from Jill Sprigg & Lyn Barnes. 

ST JUDE’S MINI CRAFT FAIR & CHRISTMAS 

SALE  

November 10 - 24 (excluding Sundays) 

10:00am - 4:00pm St Jude’s Hall, Port Elliot 

Handcrafts, books, craft materials, plants, home 

made jams & chutneys +++ 

Coffee & Chat 


